
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Tony Barron, executive director, facilities & operations, ext. 1643  
   
Re: Concrete Improvements – McConnell & Associates - Prairie Park  
 
Date: July 23, 2018 
 
Background: 
At its January 8, 2018 meeting, the Board of Education approved the 2018 Capital 
Improvement Project List.  Included in the list is concrete improvements for Prairie Park 
Elementary School. 
 
Bids and Specifications: 
McConnell and Associates is providing products and services according to the pricing 
established under the TIPS/TAPS Cooperative Purchasing Agreement. 
 
The scope of work includes removal and replacement of a pavement section in the 
driveway located off of 27th Street in the amount of $23,314. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval of an agreement with McConnell & 
Associates for the removal and replacement of a driveway pavement section at Prairie 
Park Elementary School in the amount of $23,314 to be paid from the Capital Outlay 
Budget Fund. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve an agreement with McConnell & Associates for 
the removal and replacement of a driveway pavement section at Prairie Park Elementary 
School in the amount of $23,314 to be paid from the Capital Outlay Budget Fund.” 
 


